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Friday 18th June 2021 
 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Re: Open Evening 2021 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming you to our Open Evening for Year 7 entry in September 

2022. The Government announcement to delay the easing of restrictions in line with step 4 of the national 

roadmap has meant that we have needed to postpone our planned event later this term. 

The Year 5/6 Open Evening will now take place on Thursday 30th September.  

In the meantime, we have set up a dedicated Open Evening page on our website that contains a short 

video to give you a flavour of what we have to offer. We will also add the digital version of our prospectus 

before the end of term.   

The open evening page of our website can be found at  www.clrchs.co.uk/school-information/open-

evening-2021/ and you can find out all the latest Cardinal Langley news by following us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/clrchs1959 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr A Bridson 

Headteacher 
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